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31 Aug 2021 
 
Dear Parents  
 
Calendar of School Events/Public Holiday in Term 4  
The following are the scheduled school events and public holidays for Term 4. More details will be 
provided later for the respective events or programmes. 
 

Week Programmes/ Events/ Holidays Remarks 

Week 1 Fri, 17 Sep 21 
PSLE Listening Comprehension 

P1-P5 students need not report to school. 

Week 3 Thu, 30 Sep 21 
PSLE EL 

School will operate as per normal. 
 

Fri, 1 Oct 21 
PSLE MA 

Week 4 Mon, 4 Oct 21 
PSLE MT 

Tue, 5 Oct 21 
PSLE SC 

Wed, 6 Oct 21 
PSLE HMT 

Thu, 7 Oct 21 
Children’s Day Celebrations 

Fri, 8 Oct 21 
Children’s Day Holiday 

All students need not report to school. 

Week 6 Mon-Thu, 18-21 Oct 21  
PSLE Marking Days 
 

As teachers are involved in the PSLE 
Marking Exercise, all students need not 
report to school for the 4 days.  

Week 8 Thu, 4 Nov 21 
Deepavali School Holiday 

All students need not report to school. 

Week 9 Tue, 9 Nov 21 
Result Processing & Administration 
Day  

As all staff are involved in results 
processing for the overall assessment, all 
students need not report to school.  

Week 10 Thu, 18 Nov 21 
P6 Graduation Day 

School will operate as per normal. 

Fri, 19 Nov 21 
Achievement Day 

School will operate as per normal. 

 
 
Trace Together (TT) Tokens 
Please remind your child to bring the TT token to school every day. Your child should have the token, 
which is in working condition, with him or her throughout the school day to facilitate accurate contact 
tracing, should the need arise.  
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Reminders on Road Safety 
The school has received feedback of motorists exhibiting unsafe driving behaviour when they are in 
the school compound. To ensure the safety of our students, we would like to urge and remind parents 
on the following if you are driving into the school to pick up or drop off your child: 

 Reduce your speed as your vehicle approaches the school main gate 

 Keep a look out for & give way to our students and other pedestrians who may be crossing the 
road at the school main gate 

 Observe the speed limit of 15km/h when your vehicle is inside the school compound.  

 Alight or pick up your child only at designated points or locations 

 Follow all other instructions and requests given by our security officers or school personnel on 
duty 

 
As safety of our children is of utmost importance, we seek parents’ understanding and cooperation to 
adhere to the above.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mdm Neo Lay Wah 
Principal 


